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DEST Question No. E199_06 
 
Senator Carr provided in writing. 
 
Question: 
 
Dr Sandland informed the Committee on 1 June that the New IT system was up and 
running? 
 
To how many divisions and staff was the system available when he said that? 
 
It appears that a great many staff did not have access to the new system at that time? 
 
Was Dr Sandland’s answer correct, or can he now inform the Committee whether he still 
believes that the system was available to all staff or only to a select few? 
 
Who precisely had access to the new system on the morning of 1 June? 
 
Answer: 
 
CSIRO has provided the following response. 
 
Website 
 
Dr Sandland’s answer was correct.   
 
The system was up and running on 1 June and on that day an email was sent to 
Communication Managers and the Executive Management Council providing details of the 
internal web address.  An “all staff” communication was sent in CSIRO’s weekly internal 
newsletter, Monday Mail, on 6 June 2005 further promoting the new internal web address. 
 




